
Dec 15
Jan 6
Jan 8 - Apr 28
Jan 22 - Mar 10 
Mar 10
Mar 29 - Apr 12
Apr 13
Apr 29 - Jun 9

Registration Opens
Spring Term Orientation
Term Dates
Arabic Spring Module 1
Daylight Savings Time Begins
Ramadan & Eid Break
Classes Resume
Arabic Spring Module 2

SPRING TERM 2024

SUMMER TERM 2024

RIBAAT ACADEMIC INSTITUTE 
ACADEMIC CALENDAR 2024

REGISTRATION PERIODS

Late registration begins
3 days before the start
of term

There is no late
registration period for
Tajwid levels 3 and
above or Arabic

Registration for Tajwid
Level 3 and above
closes 3 days before the
start of term

Registration for Arabic
courses closes the first
day of the module

Late registration for
Tajwid Level 1 & 2
courses closes 1 week
after the start of term 

Late registration for all
other courses closes 3
weeks after the start of
term

NOTES

Schedule is subject to
change

Registration closing
dates are subject to
space availability

Calendar updated as of
August 17, 2023

Registration Opens
Dhul-Hijjah & Eid Break
Term Dates
Arabic Summer Module
Graduation Ceremony - MN
Immersive Intensive - MN

May 15
Jun 10 - Jun 23
Jul 1 - Aug 25
Jul 8 - Aug 17 
Aug 3
Aug 7 - 11

Registration Opens

Fall Term Orientation

Term Dates

Arabic Fall Module 1
Tajwid Ijazah In-Person Check-In

Daylight Savings Time Begins

Arabic Fall Module 2

Thanksgiving Day: No Classes

Winter Break

FALL TERM 2024

Aug 15
Sep 7
Sep 9 - Dec 15 
Sep 9 - Oct 20 
Oct 5 - 7
Nov 3
Nov 4 - Dec 15 
Nov 28
Dec 25 - Jan 1


